

IPSC (NSW) Inc.

PO Box 586

Blacktown, NSW, 2148

Web: www.ipscnsw.org.au
Email: secretary@ipscnsw.org.au

Blacktown Pistol Club Ltd.

PO Box E123

Emerton, NSW, 2770

Web: www.blacktownpistolclub.com.au

Email: info@bpc.com.au

Ladies and Gents

After an organising committee meeting held on Sunday 4th March, I can relay that planning is well underway for the 2019 IPSC Australia Handgun Nationals to be held at Blacktown Pistol Club.

We are now a year out from the event, which will commence on the 4th of March, 2019, with the prematch for Range Officers, Match Officials and Sponsors.

I can confirm that the presentation ceremony venue has been short-listed, as has the accommodation for the Range Officers.

Range improvements are well in hand, under the keen eye of BPC President and match Quartermaster Glenn Land.

This will be the biggest IPSC event the state and Blacktown club has held to date. It is anticipated there will be more than 400 competitors. These sorts of numbers mean we will need as much assistance from members before, during and after the match, as you can give.

IPSCNSW Members who volunteer to assist over the duration of the main match are eligible to shoot the pre-match and will be able to claim a 25% reduction to their entry fee for each day of the 4 day main match they work. This means you could shoot for FREE! Volunteers will also receive free breakfast and lunch the days they work.

More details to follow as we get closer. A dedicated match website is under construction and will be up soon.

Bringing an IPSC Nationals to fruition is a huge, challenging and rewarding experience.

Regards

Paul Dawson Secretary IPSC NSW